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Antonia Hover

From: Veronica Washington
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2019 9:27 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: Gulf Power 8 Dollar Surcharge

Good Morning 
 
Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20190038-EI. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
 
 
Veronica D. Washington 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Andrew Fay 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850)413-6036 
 
 

From: Charles Walker <walkerc3@icloud.com> 

Sent: Thursday, February 7, 2019 7:01 PM 

To: Office of Commissioner Fay 

Subject: Gulf Power 8 Dollar Surcharge 

  

After looking at the revenue from last year, the idea that they are asking storm victims to pay an 8 dollar 

surcharge is disturbing. I will point to the upcoming merger that is due to take place as a big reason why they 

feel the need to make this request of the commission. Please deny them this surcharge, we cannot afford to be 

nickel and dimed right now. 

 

Thank you,  

Charles Walker  

Bay County Resident  




